
       Thursday 2nd April 2020 

 

 

  Dear Grasshopper Class , 

 

  I am writing to you to make sure you are all keeping well and safe with your  

   families at home.  I want you to know I am thinking of you and miss you  

   all very  much.  I cannot wait to hear about the home learning you have  

  been doing, I am sure you are all working hard and trying your best. 

   It is hard not seeing all your happy faces in school, but I am sure you are  

  doing lots to keep smiling at home. 

 

 I am so pleased to see so many of you logging onto Bug Club and  

 accessing your books online. Well done and keep up the hard work!  

 I know it is different doing your learning at home but keep on going, you  

  all doing so well. 

 

  I would like for you to enjoy listening to What the Ladybird Heard Next 

 story. I have shared a link below where you can listen to the story.   

   Keep smiling and laughing  

   https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Cq0xiXoX8H0 

   Best wishes, 

   Miss Virdy  
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